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December 14, 2020

Dear Child Care Colleagues,

To support your continued planning and work, we are sharing an update to our Child Care and BASP Q&A that is attached here and will be posted on our website. We continue to work closely with the Ministry of Education, Toronto Children’s Services, Toronto Public Health and our child care partners to support your ongoing operations, and we strongly encourage you to review this information.

As always, our team remains available should you want to connect with us directly.

Sincerely,

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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